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David Fisher serves as the school safety officer for West Aurora 
School District 129.  His role includes training staff and students 
on best practices regarding school safety, assisting with school 
safety inspections, residency checks and attending safety drills.  
Prior to this role, David served for over 30 years in law 
enforcement, retiring as chief of police.  David holds a 
bachelor’s degree in criminal justice from Aurora University and 
a master’s degree in management from National Louis 
University.


